Pearl Fuller

From: Janis King

Sent: Tuesday, August 1, 2023 1:41 PM
To: codes

Subject: [External] 215 Millen Dr.

ATTENTION: This email message was received from someone outside the Village of North Syracuse. Please DO
NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I live right next door at 213 Millen Dr. to Steve Mellone. | don’t have a problem of them taking down the old
garage & putting up a pole barn.

If you have any questions feel free to call —Thank You_Sent from my iPhone



